
 

      NEWSLETTER 
21 April 2023 

 

WORLD  
BOOK DAY! 

Thank you to all our staff and Children who made such 

an amazing effort to celebrate World Book Day.  We had 

parents reading to children at the Prep while at the 

primary a Reading Quiz was held in assembly.  Reading is 

the most important skill we have as we cannot access 

knowledge without it.  Thank you to all our parents who 

helped with costumes to make the day extra special. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Upcoming Events 
 

 Freedom Day  27 April 

 School Holiday  28 April 

 CB Beach clean up 30 April  

 Nite Gala  4 May 

 Gr R-2 Snack Sale 5 May 

 PTA Autumn Market Day  27 May 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 
 



MySchool 

The MySchool cards have raised 
R5 725.22 this month for Camps Bay 
Primary.  
 
Thank you so much for choosing to 
support our school with your card 
purchases.  We really appreciate 
your support. 
 
Well done, keep swiping! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS Adam and Ben! 

Over the weekend Muizenberg held 
the Cape Town Surf Pro, a national 
surfing competition.  
Adam Faclier took 2nd place and Ben 
Esterhuyse came 4th in the U14 
division. Incredible to have two of 
our Grade 7s in the top 4 places. 
 
Well done Adam and Ben- Proudly 
CBPS!  

 
 
PTA NEWS 
We are very excited about our inaugural market on Saturday 27 May. Please save the 
date to come down to the prep fields and browse the array of stallholders, grab a bite to 
eat or a coffee, and stock up on fresh produce. The market is open to the public. Please 
email Kim at ptahead@campsbayprimary.co.za if you would like to apply for a table at 
this new community event. 
  
The PTA is collecting any unwanted books you are keen to clear out. Pre-loved books 
can be placed in the boxes at Michelle Fernandes or Rene De Wet’s offices at both the 
prep or primary campuses. 
  
Last reminder to return your SWIMATHON forms and sponsorship money urgently 
please. We are eager to hand over prizes to the winners and there are some hotly 
contested categories!  

mailto:ptahead@campsbayprimary.co.za


FROM THE SPORTS OFFICE 
We had our first winter sport fixture against Bergvliet on the Netball Court this week.  
Whilst the joy of victory is evident, it comes with spending time and effort in being willing 
to work on areas where we may not be the strongest. I would like to encourage every 
learner in every extramural discipline to keep fine tuning their skills and to keep focusing 
on what we can get right and improve.  

A reminder of our dress code for matches: 
Chess: School uniform 
Cross Country: CBPS shirt, green shorts, short white socks and sports shoes 
Netball: Green CBPS shirt, green skorts, short white socks and sports shoes 
Rugby: Green CBPS shirt, green short and gum guard (compulsory) 
Soccer: Green CBPS shirt, green short, red socks and boots 
Swimming: CBPS swimming cap (no external caps to be worn), black/green CBPS 
costume or jammer 
There are a limited number of red socks available at the school at a cost of R80.  
 
When it comes to the cancellation of matches or practices please note the following:  

 Should the weather be inclement, matches will only be cancelled at 12 noon and 
not before that. If we are playing an away fixture, it is the host school to make the 
weather call.  

 Should the weather be unfavourable at a practice, there will be a theory lesson 
for 30 minutes on the day of the practice. 

 If there is no match on a match day, practice will continue as normal. 
 Learners are to excuse themselves from a practice session if they cannot attend 

as this does determine our team selection process.  
Please refer to the Sports Calendar for some important events coming up over 
the next 2 weeks. 
If you are unsure of any details regarding the sports programme, please 
email sport@campsbayprimary.co.za.  
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NETBALL RESULTS 
CAMPS BAY VS BERGVLIET 

Well done! Proudly CBPS! 
 

U9 WON 12-0   

U10A WON 3-0 U10B WON 1-0 

U11A WON 5-2 U11B DREW 1-1 

U12A WON 7-3 U12B DREW 6-6 

U13A LOST 7-8 U13B WON 7-2 



GRADE 7 
Snail Mania Natural Science Practical 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of the CAPS curriculum for Natural Science, Grade Sevens study various types of 
invertebrates, of which the snail is one. The kids were super-excited to "find" and bring 
a snail to school for this practical activity. They spent a session in the Science Lab 
observing the little creature and recording what they found out through observation. 
This is a key skill needed for science. Much fun and delight was experienced by all. 

 
 
 
 



 



 



  



 

  



  



  

KARATE FOR SCHOLARS: 
Give your child an advantage, counter bullying, create confidence, self-esteem and co-

ordination, BUT in the process have FUN! Daily Karate classes 5 days a week in Green 

Point. Boys and Girls from 4 years on. Ph Shihan Bas van Stenis 083 538 5643. 

E-mail bas@kyokushincapetown.co.za Face Book KYOKUSHIN KARATE GREEN 

POINT CAPE TOWN cost R1290.00 per school term.  

 

We prefer teaching children at our club, as the environment 

 is more conducive to install the necessary discipline essential 

 in learning martial arts. 

 

 



 
 



 



 HANDYMAN PRO ON THE GO: 

 Small renovations: including 

 Tiling, painting & minor plumbing 

 Flooring & carpentry 

      CONTACT TIM : 078 990 5594 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 


